
Woodstock Conservation Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

May 18, 2020 - 7:00 p.m.  

Zoom virtual meeting 

 

 

Members present – C. Adams, B. Bernard, G. Jacobson, J. Pillo, M. Robie, J. Stern & L. Wesler  
 
Members absent – L. Davidson & R. Senkowski 
 

1. Meeting called to order at 7:03 p.m. 

 

2. Seating of alternates – None 

 

3.  Public participation – None 
 

4.  Approval/Amendment of minutes – J. Stern that Sue Stern’s name was incorrect on last minutes. J. 
Stern approved, G. Jacobson seconded, M. Robie abstained, all in favor.  
 

5.  Chairperson’s report – nothing new 
6.  Treasurer’s Report – Budget $0.10 and special revenue $2,161.10 

7. Communications – copies of letter acknowledging J. Audette resignation and reappointment of G. 
Jacobson for new term. 
8.  Old Business: 
  a. DRC Report – No meeting held. 
   b. OSLA&APC – No meeting held. 
 c. P&Z report – No meeting held.  Proposal was noted from packet received by L. Wesler in reference to a 
Gas Station being submitted on Rt. 171 and ongoing proposal for sub division regs.  Items to be discussed after 
P&Z meeting which will take place later this week.   
 d. Ag Commission – No meeting held. 
  e. Stewardship – B. Bernard did walk with several volunteers on the 50 Acre Wood and felt that there wee 
several people interested in stewarding this property.  M. Robie spoke of property at 145 Center Cemetery Rd.  
Discussion followed about markers needed and reflective vests which G. Jacobson said she had several 
purchased for volunteers doing stewardship duties and would get said vests to either M. Robie or B. Bernard 
seeing as they are now taking on the task of stewardship (a big Thank you to both!).  
 f.  Pollinator Pathway Project – Webinar workshop was held, J. Pillo gave an overview and hopes to have 
another session for people to participate.  Question arose about having signs on peoples lawns to be identified as 
taking part in this project and idea was to be investigated. 
 g.  Sustainable CT. – C. Adams advised that there are still Zoom meetings every Friday morning and if 
anyone is interested in taking part please email her and she will get the info to you.  
 h.  Crystal Pond Project – Has been put off until the Fall at this point.  
9.  New Business: 

   a. Notice/review of past /upcoming workshops – B. Bernard informed us that CFPA will have a workshop 
online this coming Thursday (Backyard Naturalist) and we could get in touch with her if interested for directions 
to attend. 
  b. Open Discussion – Nothing further than mentioned above. 
10.  Adjournment – 8:10pm motioned by J. Stern seconded by M. Robie, all in favor. 
 
The recording for this meeting can be found here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qc1m4yC7QW0 
 
Note:  These minutes have not yet been approved by the Conservation Commission.  Please refer to minutes from 

the next meeting for approval/amendments.  Respectfully submitted by G. Jacobson, WCC Secretary  


